
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:04 PM 
'Marilyn Day' 
RE: Please lower the FPL's proposed settlement. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10371-2021 

Marilyn Day We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: mday1101=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <mday1101=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Marilyn Day 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20213:27 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please lower the FPL's proposed settlement. 

Dear Commissioner 

I know you have reached a settlement. But have you really considered us senior citizens. 
Everyone else also wants to make a profit including medicine, gas, all grocery items, etc. We 
don't need new clothes or shoes, but we do have to stretch our income to cover the above 
items. It is getting harder and harder. Please consider lowering your profit margin or 
spreading it over a longer time period. We may be dead by then and not have to absorb all the 
cost. 

Thank you, 

Marilyn Day 
2245 PORPOISE ST 
MERRITT ISLAND. FL, 32952-5695 
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